To:

Adam Turner, Executive Director
Martha’s Vineyard Commission
turner@mvcommission.org

Cc: Laura Silber, Island Housing Planner silber@mvcommission.org
Lucy Morrison, Executive Assistant, MVC morrison@mvcommission.org

Sept/Oct XX, 2023

Hello Adam —

The Select Board has voted to request the MV Commission proceed on our Town’s behalf with a regional application
for the Mass Housing Partnership’s Complete Neighborhoods Initiative, in partnership with the other Vineyard

towns. We are very interested in pursuing this robust opportunity for resources and assistance from Mass Housing
Partnership, to help us develop and implement the appropriate local tools to address the scope of the Island’s
housing crisis.

This crisis is negatively impacting every aspect of our community, from municipal infrastructure to health care to
education to workforce/economy.

We understand that MV Commission will act as point agency for this application and would help facilitate any
subsequent award, with Island Housing Planner Laura Silber acting as coordinating staff member.

We thank you for your assistance. Please let me know how our office can provide further assistance as you move
forward with the application.

Sincerely, XXXX
Town Administrator for the Town of XXXX.



